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TO:	Cone Health Medical & Dental Staff
FROM:	Joshua Kish, MD, FCAP, FASCP 
Chief of Pathology, Cone Health

Date:	November 21, 2018
Please see attached example of new result comments that will be included on all procalcitonin tests.  These comments were developed & vetted by myself and Dr. Daniel Feinstein of Critical Care Medicine.  These comments will go live in Epic on Tuesday, November 27, 2018.  Should you have any questions, please contact myself at jbkish@auroradx.com or           Dr. Feinstein at Daniel.feinstein@conehealth.com.
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